
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 21, 1980

To Elnora Shaw

Thank you for your kind message of support.
I appreciate your confidence as well as your 
friendship. Rosalynn joins me in sending you 
our warm best wishes.

Sincerely,

Ms. Elnora Shaw
465 Grogan Street, S.E. 
Marietta, Georgia 30060


